
 

 

 

Dear Families,  

First, I must apologise to our Warthill children and families for me missing Sharing Assembly today. I 

promise I will make it up to you! Mrs Naylor and I felt that it was more important that she was able 

to be present that am. I did miss you all! 

We had a very successful photography session on Tuesday in both schools, capturing smiles and 

shiny new uniforms. 

I wanted to share with you that in addition to our planning for collective worship for this half term, 

there is a further focus on different ways of keeping safe. This will include staying safe online. For 

this reason I am re-sharing the letter I sent out last year. The purpose being  to remind you of the 

answers pupils gave to their behaviours when online. For those families who are new to us, you may 

also find these statistics of interest. We should also stress that staying safe online is an integral part 

of our Computing and Personal, Social, Health Education curriculum. 

On Thursday 6th October, we are offering a special lunch called, All the Fun of the Fair. This will 

include hot dogs and dipping doughnuts (not together of course). We are also inviting children to 

enter a competition to design a new fairground ride. All infant children will be provided with a taster 

lunch on that day, even if they bring a packed lunch, just to try out school meals. Please let us know 

if you have an objection to your child taking part in the tasting. 

Thank you for all your kind offers of help regarding the flood at Sand Hutton and the gifts we have 

received. The work to repair the damage is well underway and next week we will have to move Class 

1 into the hall temporarily. Over the weekend I will be supported in moving furniture to form an 

enclosed space which will open into Class One’s usual outdoor area. Please be assured that this will 

not affect their education offer. Children in Class One should come to the middle gate, where the 

buses drop off and will be escorted to their temporary classroom space. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

I do hope that all enjoy a lovely weekend.  

With every best wish,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  


